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 Paula Puszet OBJ2016/0789/P 23/03/2016  12:29:40 RE the application.  The work has already been undertaken last year so is this a retrospective 

application?

One major concern is the position of a solid fuel flue less than 30 cm from the boundary wall, this is not 

shown on any of the elevations in the planning application pack.  It comes out of the side of the garage 

adjacent to the boundary fence, runs outside and through the end of the garage roof eave

We object to this on the grounds of smoke, burning embers etc. for any fire that will vent into the 

adjacent garden office located in the garden of 302 West End lane (planning permission ref: 

2015/1335/P) – less than 2 meters, from the garage conversion.  Also the vent from the flue will 

discharge into a bedroom and sitting room of the Garden flat 302 West End Lane.

302 West End 

Lane

NW6 1LN

NW6 1LN

Page 11 of 16


